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Mission Statement 

 

Working together at Central 

school,  

our mission is to foster life 

long thinking, learning, and 

caring  

while promoting  

responsibility  

in a safe and nurturing  

environment. 

 

 T h is  is  a n  im p o r ta n t  d o c u m e n t .   P le a s e  

a r r a n g e  to  h a v e  i t  t r a n s la te d  

Hello All, 

Wow time is flying by! It’s November and with that comes many differ-

ent things. Below are the upcoming events of which you should be 

aware. 

Tomorrow, Wednesday November 8th, is photo re-take day. It will 

begin at 9:00 and be available until recess. 

We are having our Remembrance Day assembly on Thursday,  

      November 9th starting at approximately 10:50. 

There is no school on Friday, November 10 and Monday, November 

13th. That makes this weekend a 4 day weekend. 

Starting November 17th S-Vibe hip hop dance will be here working 

with our students. This culminates in a concert on Thursday, No-

vember 23rd starting at 1:15. 

Friday, November 24th is a Pro-d day and there will be no school 

There continues to be many other this happening here at the school as 

well. Soccer and hockey leagues continue to happen. Our volleyball team 

is playing in a tournament this month at Citadel. Our choir is perform-

ing at the Legion this year for the Remembrance Day ceremony. So 

many opportunities for students to experience.  

Hope everyone is enjoying the winter weather! 

 

 



REMEMBRANCE DAY  

Remembrance Day assembly will be on   

November 9 at 10:45 am to 11:30 am.  

Parents are welcome to  join us for the assembly.   

 

Please remember to send a small  

donation for the poppy your child will 

receive for the assembly.   
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       CALENDAR 

November  

8 Photo retakes 

9 
Remembrance Day assembly 10:45—

11:45 pm 

10 School Not in Session—No School 

13 Remembrance Day - no school 

17—23 SVibe 

24 
Non-Instructional Day for  

Redesigned Curriculum Training 

DECEMBER 

21 Last day before Winter Break 

25—Jan  5 Start of Winter Break—No School 

January  

5 Last day of Winter Break 

8 School Starts after Winter Break 
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Now that the weather is changing , please remember 

to pack extra clothes for your 

child.  If they could  

also come to school with rain 

boots, rain coats and  

umbrellas that would cut down 

on the wet clothing changes.   

INCLEMENT  WEATHER  



IF YOU HAVE NOT FILLED OUT THE FOLLOWING: 

We require parents fill out various forms to provide us with information.  

Specifically: 

School Policy Form 

Emergency Release  Form 

Medical Form (if required) 

If you wish to volunteer and/or drive you are 

required to fill out the: 

Volunteer Form 

Driver’s Abstract 

These can all be accessed on our school 

webpage and submitted on-line. If you do not 

have access to a computer, you are welcome to 

use one at the school or get paper copies to fill 

EFORMS 
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 Has a fever 

 Is too sick to take part in all normal school activities 

 Has a suspected or known communicable disease (ie   
strep throat, pink eye, chicken pox, or any other undiag-
nosed rash) 

 Keep them home until they are no longer infectious.  

 Please let the school  know your child’s symptoms 

 WHEN TO KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME SICK 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.picturesof.net/_images_300/Sick_Child_Royalty_Free_Clipart_Picture_090513-150628-973053.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.picturesof.net/pages/090513-150628-973053.html&usg=__fjJbLMHm6fuU1_SPE3c-2h7zBT0=&h=300&w=270&sz=16&


 

 

 

The safety of our students is our greatest concern. We would like to remind parents that the 

DROP-OFF zones are not to be used for parking. It has been noticed recently that quite a 

few parents are using the Staff parking lot. This results in congestion as cars try to enter 

and exit at the some time. Here are some further reminders: 

 Please do not leave your car unattended in drop-off zones or with your children waiting 

alone in your car. 

 Please do not double park or let your child out in the middle of the street 

 Please do not let your children run across the street alone 

As always, thank you for your cooperation! 
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     TRAFFIC SAFETY 



Dear Parents: 

As you may know, we have moved to a new online payment system that allows you to view and pay for your child’s school activities 

such as fieldtrips, safely and conveniently.   We encourage you to register your account online now. 

Here’s how to get started: 

 Go to https://sd43.schoolscashonline.com.  You can also access it through our website at  www.sd43.bc.ca/ 

Central and click  on   

Click on “Get Started Today”  Create your account      Enter first and last name; click continue 

Enter fields: address, phone number, email address; click continue  

Choose a password and security question   

Make sure to OPT IN to receiving email notifications for updated school information 

 

Once you have registered, you will receive a confirmation email that you have registered your account.  You will then have to go 

back into the link in that email to attach your child/ren to your account.  You can attach ALL of your children, no matter what 

school they are in in the district, choosing the appropriate school from the dropdown for each child.  You will be required to enter 

their legal first and last name and date of birth.     

 

Thank you for registering your account online as soon as possible.   Once you are registered, you will receive email notifications of 

upcoming events such as fieldtrips, and receive follow-up reminders for unpaid events.  You will also be able to grant permission 

online for your child to attend events and notify teachers if you are able to volunteer. You will be able to view your history of pay-

ments of each of your children.  

 

We are excited about this new payment system and know you will find it much more convenient and easy. 
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